
Submitter: Harold Kleinman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose SB 210. 

 

Present system by mail is working perfectly.  It is convenient and the US postal 

service is almost 100 % reliable. 

 

Change to in person voting will result in long inconvenient lines, long waiting times 

and additional bureaucracy.   

 


